

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Mon 11/2/2009 2:22:14 PM
Subject: boeing

I do believe that Sean is great on the buying end of a deal, however, it been to long not getting even a low ball offer on he Boeing,,

,I have already discussed the possibility of Reenstra selling the Boeing several months ago. Let me talk to Sean and ask him what the interest has been lately, also, I thought about giving the Boeing to Wendy Wentworth aircraft, they have many other B727 in their inventory for sale, nothing better than ours,,, however Wendy and Sean are good friends, I'm sure she'll deal with us, should we lower the price to 7M ask?

****what would you think about leasing the Boeing to David Bernstein, to use in the Arab market place and generate income and possible sale? just a long shot...I am still discussing the BonJovi tour starting in Feb with David, he is working on a pricing for you on this tour.

Note: Bristol has given me an invoice for \$12,000 + for advertising the S76C++ in which they did not sell the helicopter,, and also an invoice for \$6,500+ for advertising the Boeing which has not sold,,,I told Sean I would not approve this invoice, that I would present it to you for discussion or approval.

thanks.,
larry